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Tennis: Do you “LOVE” tennis? The tennis courts 
are open! To use the online reservation system, 
please email tennis@scinto.com to receive your log in 
information. 

Ameri ler t :  R .  D.  S cinto uses  an Emergenc y 
Notification System to inform tenants of any situation 
that could affect use or access to their offices. In the 
event of power interruption, loss of HVAC, fire, flood, 
or police activity, a message is sent to subscribers with 
information about the event and updates until the 
situation is resolved. The purpose is to provide timely 
& factual information to senior management to help 
in the process of making critical business decisions 
relating to use of their offices. All tenant senior and HR 
management are urged to sign-up as soon as possible 
by emailing security@scinto.com.
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DEAR FRIENDS,

We finally finished the gym to the way we wanted it to 
look. If you have a moment, head down to Corporate 
3 and take a look at what we did. Each year, we try to 
do something on this campus to make it a little better. 
We are so proud of the way this looks and functions. 
Technogym is absolutely the best equipment you can 
buy for a gym. Recently, the New England Patriots 
substituted all of their equipment for Technogym 
equipment. They have a fabulous website that you can 
visit to see what it is all about - www.technogym.com. 
Please use the gym and stay in good health this New 
Year. 

Bob Scinto

January 1: New Year’s Day
January 18: Martin Luther King Day
February 14: Valentine’s Day

Watch for an exciting tennis announcement coming 
early next year.

We at R.D. Scinto would like to recognize Amy Zadrozny for her dedication and hard 
work concerning all the decorations at Christmas time. She is also responsible for 
all the flowers and plants that we have here at our campus. She plants over 7,000 
plants each year by herself. She does the design, gets them delivered to her yard, 
waters them to make sure they are healthy, transports them here, and plants them. 
We feel so proud to have such a wonderful person handling what we consider one 
of the most important aspects of our park. This is the first impression that someone 
has of your business when they come to visit you. 
During the year, I get so many beautiful letters from those who work in the park about 
how much they enjoy coming to work each the morning and seeing the flowers and 
decorations. To Amy and her team, we truly appreciate your efforts and we want to 
recognize you and wish you a happy and healthy New Year.

TENANT SPOTLIGHT

The Shelton Voters Network 
builds a stronger democracy. 
We:

Educate Shelton residents in 
local  government

Engage Shelton residents in 
local decision making, and

Advocate for processes that 
ensure strong public input 
and transparency in our 
Shelton government
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Small Business Networking Group
Meeting twice a month on Fridays at 1PM beginning in January 2016

Share ideas and support other local businesses 
Meetings to be held in the BDx Fitness group room 3 Corporate Dr

Contact Michele Krushinski for details  
203-209-2173  
m.krushinski@bdxfitness.com
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